
EPoC Meeting Notes from February 10, 2022 

David Goldberg in the Math Department provided an overview of the Math Alliance, his slides are 

attached.  This group has the goal of building a national mentoring community.  The project began in 

1995 in Iowa with four universities focused on actively recruiting and mentoring which became the 

Math Alliance a consortium of multiple Universities.  In 2000 funds from a Graduate Assistance in Areas 

of National Need (GAANN) grant were obtained and Purdue became the home for the Math Alliance in 

2016.   

 

Notes from the Chat: 

None were noted. 

 

Attachments: David Goldberg Slides 


